
From: Lindsey Smulders <lsmulders@wmgllc.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Samantha Pangspang@wmgllc.com 

Date: 3/28/2014 3:46:25 PM
Subject: 2014 First Gentleman's Invitational

Hi Katherine,

Wanted to give you a heads up that 2 player forms should be coming in today but the other 2 likely wont be 
submitted until next week. I'm away next week but if there's a problem please reach out to Sam (cc'd). 

Thank you!

Lindsey Smulders (Welsh)
Senior Manager | Golf Division

Wasserman Media Group
77 King Street West, North Tower
Suite 4020, PO Box 250
Toronto, Ontario M5K 1J5
P: 416-214-6103 x225 | C: 647-882-4211
www.wmgllc.com
@wasserman
*Please note our change of address and phone number
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